
From: David Jarvis
To: Cannon, Glenn
Subject: Re: Proposed Liquor License Regulations
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 1:16:45 PM

Ok

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2020, at 1:01 PM, Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne.com>
wrote:

﻿
Hi David,
 
I can NOT remove the DRAFT at this time.
 
Glenn
 
Glenn Cannon, P.E.
Town of Bourne
Assistant Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
(508) 759-0600 Ext 1348
gcannon@townofbourne.com
 

From: David Jarvis [mailto:fuzzydcj@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne.com>
Subject: Re: Proposed Liquor License Regulations
 
Hi Glenn 
Is it possible to remove the draft off the sheet it makes it hard to read 
Thanks David Jarvis. The chart room 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2020, at 12:41 PM, Cannon, Glenn
<gcannon@townofbourne.com> wrote:

﻿
Hello,
 

10A

mailto:fuzzydcj@comcast.net
mailto:gcannon@townofbourne.com
mailto:gcannon@townofbourne.com
mailto:gcannon@townofbourne.com


The Bourne Board of Selectmen are considering adopting Liquor License
Regulations in the Town of Bourne.
 
A DRAFT copy of the proposed Liquor License Regulations are attached for
your review and comment.
 
The Board of Selectmen will conduct three (3) public readings of these
attached DRAFT Regulations.
 
The first reading was conducted on November 4, 2020. You can review
the Board of Selectmen minutes on our web site at 11.04.20_minutes.pdf
(townofbourne.com)
 
The second reading of the DRAFT Regulation will be held of January 5,
2021.
 
The Board of Selectmen Chair is asking that you review the attached
DRAFT Regulations.
 
Comments can be made at the Selectmen’ meeting on January 5, 2021.
The Board of Selectmen will be conducting a meeting via Zoom on January
5, 2021 (please refer to the Town website for the log in information).
 
Or you can email questions/comments/concerns to me at
gcannon@townofbourne.com
 
Glenn
 
Glenn Cannon, P.E.
Town of Bourne
Assistant Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
(508) 759-0600 Ext 1348
gcannon@townofbourne.com
 
<Draft Liquor License Policy (Second Reading).pdf>
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